INDISPENDIENGE S
HOME OF THE FALCONS

Booster Meeting Minutes
June 12, 2023. 7:08 — 7:45 pm

Meeting called to order by President Monica Satawake at 7:08 pm

Attendees: See Sign-In Sheet

Secretary’s Report: Minutes were provided to attendees, 1 correction to be made, correct GoFan information.
Treasurer’s Report: Report provided to attendees, no questions, or concerns.

Vice President’s Report:

o Still working on doing a John'’s Incredible Pizza as their process has changed and we can only do pre-sale cards.

e Fireworks booth will be in the same shopping plaza, but our location will now be in the middle of the parking
lot (behind Cane’s) We will need volunteers to work the booth, they need to be 18 years of age and underage
students may sign up for spirit squad, we will have drinks and snacks for them. We will also have online
ordering available and $20.00 pre-paid cards as well as some spirit wear.

e Vertical Raise will begin during Band Camp and run through September.

President’s Report:

e Band Camp dates provided on Agenda and will be posted on Band App and social media.

e We will need volunteers on Wednesday after 4:00 pm to clean up the C-Train & side prop area.

e The 2023-2024 Preliminary Budget for Marching season was presented for approval, which is $24,700.00
including administrative fees, Cheryl Whipple & Melissa Amaya motioned to approve, no objections.

Committee Report: None Currently.
Band Director Report:

e We got some new instruments in new cases and will soon be receiving 2 marimbas.

® Music in Motion will be at the beginning of the marching season.

e We will be participating in the CSBC (California State Band Championships) circuit for the 2023-2024 season.
Marching season competitions have already been calendared and will begin 10/7 having a competition every
week wit no breaks in between and are as follows:

BHS-Driller Marching Showcase, Centennial HS Field Tournament, Frontier Titan Marching Band Invitational,
Selma Rotary Field Tournament, Orange Cove Field Tournament and Northern California Division Championships
in Visalia

Other:

e We will have a few companies coming out to look at our trailer during fireworks booth time frame and hope to
have some estimates ready for our next meeting.

Motion to adjourn by Ashley Nevarez & Melissa Amaya Seconded; meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Next meeting will be on Monday July 10, 2023 @ 7:00 pm (Subject to Change)



